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â??Itâ??s been a really stressful four
yearsâ?? â?? Committee for Safe and Secure
Elections
â??Noah Praetz, member of the Committee for Safe and Secure Elections, joins Lisa Dent on the
program to discuss how they are taking a stand against those who are threatening violence
against voting workers and voters as well. Listen below to hear Noah and Lisa discuss who
makes up the committee and what they are doing to keep workers and voters safe.â??

Listen to the full interview on WGN720 Radio

Original link: https://electionsgroup.com/its-been-a-really-stressful-four-years-committee-for-safe-and-secure-elections/
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